
TREE WARDEN REPORT 

Details Comments 

Application No: 

 

 

 

Concerning trees under TPO 2/74  

Location: 

 

 

Back of the duck pond area on the Strutt Memorial recreation 

ground, on the boundary of 28 de Vere Close ,Hatfield Peverel.  

 

 

 

Description of Proposed Tree 

Work(s) : 

 

 

I have been asked to inspect the trees on the boundary of the 

property above due to concerns regarding the condition of the 

trees and the subsequent risk to neighbouring properties.  

 

Date of Site Visit: 

 

05/10/2022 

Access Allowed/ 

Not Allowed/ 

Not Required: 

 

Yes 

Observations: 

ie leaning, crown density, 

main stem, ivy, deadwood, 

broken branches, hazardous 

 

On inspection there several trees of concern .There are 2 cherry 

trees which are leaning towards the neighbouring property and 

other trees along the boundary with a heavy covering of ivy. 

None of the trees in question are in a good condition due to dead 

wood and ivy. 

 



Species: 

 

Approximate Height: 

Approximate Diameter: 

 

Condition: 

ie fungal infection, cavities 

dieback, bark, stem or root 

damage, dead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poor 

Recommendation: 

 

 

 

 

In my opinion the trees mentioned need to be further inspected 

by a qualified tree surgeon with a view to removing or reducing 

the trees as necessary, as at the present time they are a hazard 

to the neighbouring property and its glass roof. 

 

 

Lesley Moxhay 

Tree Warden for Hatfield Peverel 

Parish Council 

 

LEM 

 


